
The National Theatre for Children visited Franklinville Elementary on October 31, 2022. Students  
enjoyed the production of "Adventures of the Blue Flame." They learned about plays and about 
our natural resources including natural gas. They had a great time watching the play and learning 
about how to save energy and be safe.   


